
Message from the Wardlaw+ Hartridge Parents’ Association 

Dear W+H Families, 
 
The W+H Parents’ Association is committed to supporting our community in every 
way possible. We appreciate your contribution to help our students through your 
payment of dues and participation in our various activities and fundraisers. Because 
of your generosity we can provide funds for important milestone ceremonies such as 
Commencement, faculty development, and much more. Our communication data 
base is created from the school’s main system so please make sure your information 
is up to date. In addition, we contribute to the WHEN weekly and update our section 
of the school’s website and our social media regularly. Please reach out to us as at 
parents@whschool.org with any questions, suggestions, or comments. We would love 
to hear from you!!  

                          Stay well, 
The 2022-23 W+HPA Executive Board 

 

W+HPA Meetings  W+HPA Special Events 

Our meetings are typically held the first 

Thursday of the month with some at 

8:30am and some at 7:00 pm. Meetings 

will take place in the Oakwood Room but 

can also be accessed virtually. Attending 

allows you to hear directly from school 

leadership, meet other parents,  

and stay up-to-date on school news and 

events.  

Our major events in a typical school 

year are Fall Fair in October, 

International Family Fun Night in 

January, and a gala-style 

fundraiser/parent social in April. 

Additionally, we host Divisional Parent 

Receptions in the Fall, post-concert 

receptions in the Winter and Spring, 

and a volunteer luncheon in May.  

W+HPA Resources  

The Ram Shop 

 
Gently loved and thoroughly cleaned 

school uniforms, such as polos, 

sweaters, skirts, jumpers, and khakis are 

available for $5 each. Shop hours will be 

sent out in August or reach out to us 

parents@whschool.org. 

 

How to Help 

 
 

THANK 

YOU! 

 

The WHPA has many ways for 

you to get involved. We host 

various fundraisers 

throughout the year as well 

as raising funds through 

smile.amazon.com and the 

collection of BoxTops.  

Keep updated with all events 

by joining us on Facebook, 

Instagram, Twitter, etc.  
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